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Robert E. Dowling, Director -

Civil Defense and Disaster Control
City of Elizabeth
Elizabeth, NJ 07201

Dear Mr. Dowling:

Your October 22, 1979 letter to Lee V. Go,ssick has been referred to me
for reply. Currently, there is no Nuclear Regulatory Commission repre-
sentative in Union County. Thomas Elsasser, the State Liaision Officer,
at NRC's Region 1 office should be able to assist you. He can be reached
at NRC, Region 1 Office of Inspection and Enforcement, 631 Park Avenue,
V.ing of Prussia, PA 19406,215/337-1354.

Sincerely,

Robert G. Ryan, Director
Office of State Programs
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